
SEAFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Seaford, New York 

 

 

 

 

 

In January 2025, the Seaford Manor Elementary School and Seaford Harbor 
Elementary School will be conducting Kindergarten Registration for the 2025-
2026 school year. In order to send out information for registration, we require 

mailing information for all prospective Kindergarten students. 
 

If you have a child who will be age 5 on or before December 1, 2025, please 
CLICK HERE, scan the QR Code below, call or email the following schools to be 

placed on their mailing list. Please include the following information if you 
choose to email: 

 

Child: School your child will be attending (Manor or Harbor), First & Last Name, 
Home Address, Date of Birth, Gender, Nursery School your child attends and if 

your child receives any Special Education or ENL services. Please also let us know 
of any concerns or special requirements you may have regarding your child. 

Parent/Guardian: Contact Phone Number, Email & Full Name 
 

      SCAN ME 

 
 

 

Tricia Cella - Harbor School at (516) 592-4186 – tcella@seaford.k12.ny.us 
Veronica Davis - Manor School at (516) 592-4086 – vdavis5@seaford.k12.ny.us 

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZLRXaS0BVEuoFG0JcfJhn6FMxwPY_PpPo33I8Pab8Q1UN09MSFpKMThFWlVaWFlPR1Q5R0xYU0haUi4u
mailto:tcella@seaford.k12.ny.us
mailto:vdavis@seaford.k12.ny.us

